SPI: Change in Business Registration Certificate

On 04 Mar 2019, SPI Joint Stock Company changed the Business Registration Certificate as follows:

1. Change date: 01 Mar 2019

2. Change:

· Old headquarters’ address: Tam Quy 3 Hamlet, Ha Tan Commune, Ha Trung District, Thanh Hoa Province

· New headquarters’ address: No 338 Nguyen Huu Tho, Tan Phong Ward, District 7, Ho Chi Minh City

· Reason for change: Change in headquarters’ address

Website: http://spigroup.vn 

